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17th September 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Harvest Festival 
Tuesday, 28th September 2021 

 
I am very pleased to say that the children in Classes 1-6 will be celebrating Harvest Festival at St. Mary’s 
Church on Tuesday, 28th September. The service will begin at 9:30am and last approximately 20 minutes. 
During the service, the children will share Harvest-themed activities and songs. 
 
I am delighted to invite parents to this event. To ensure that we continue to take a cautious approach, we 
are asking that no more than two adults per child attend this service. We ask for adults to arrive at the 
church no sooner than 9:15am and sit in the side pews. 
 
We will be kindly donating to the Dover Foodbank, which helps to support and feed vulnerable individuals 
within our community.  
 
We will be very grateful to receive items of tinned fruit, tinned vegetables, pasta sauce, potatoes – tinned 
or instant mash, fruit juice (long life), instant coffee, dried & UHT milk, squash, sugar and any dried packet 
food. We ask that you do not include glass jar.  
 
Please send Harvest gifts to school on Tuesday, 28th September or sooner, if you so wish – the children will 
be carrying their donations down to the church on the day, where they will be beautifully presented on our 
church altar. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Lamprell 
Head of School 
 


